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European Union (Waste Electrical and Electronic Equipment) Regulations 2014  
(S.I. No. 149 of 2014) 

  
 
 
The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) leads the enforcement of these regulations in Ireland. 
Cisco, as a producer of B2B EEE, have various obligations under these regulations, otherwise known 
as the WEEE Regulations.  
  
For B2B producers who sell Electrical and Electronic Equipment (EEE) by means of distance 
communication i.e. by placing EEE on the market in Ireland using a website – the EPA has notified all 
producers that there is the obligation to display on their website the registration number issued to 
Cisco by the registration body (Producer Register Limited). 
  
Regulation 13(5) of the WEEE Regulations requires a producer to display their Producer Register 
Limited (PRL) number on their website if the website has any of the following characteristics:  
  
• Customers can directly purchase EEE from you using your website i.e. an e-commerce 
website; 
• Customers can contact you using your website i.e. you have a “contact us” section on your 
website; or 
• EEE being distributed is displayed on your website i.e. marketing 
 
 
 

Per above regulation: 

 

The Producer Register Number for Cisco International, 

(Ireland Branch) trading as “Cisco” is 3686WB. 
 


